
   
 

   
 

Year R Learning Journey 

Week beginning: 16th October 2023 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our topic is Rosie’s 

walk  

In literacy we will be reading the 

story ‘Rosie’s walk’. We will be 

sequencing the story and having a 

go at doing some writing from the 

story. In maths we will be using 

positional language to be able to 

describe where something is.  

 

Sounds of the week 

We will be recapping the 

sounds we have learnt so 

far. 

 

           

 

How you can help at home 

 
✓ Practise counting to 20 with your child. 

Can they recognise the numbers 1-20. 

✓ Look out for numbers in the world 

around you, can your child spot the 

numbers on a bus or a road sign? 

✓ Keep encouraging your child to practise 

their name, this could be 5 minutes a 

day. Make sure they have a capital 

letter at the start and the rest of their 

name is in lower case. 

Thank you! 

 

 
Please remember to try to read at 

least 3 times a week with your child, 

and to fill in their reading record so 

we know how they are getting on. 

Home Challenge 

This weeks home challenge is to have a go 

at practising our tricky words  

Is  

The 

I 

Your child should be able to recognise these 

words on sight and have a go at writing them 

too. 

 

For your information 

If you have any recycling at home, 

we would love it if you could bring it 

in for the children’s art work. This 

could be things like cardboard 

boxes or wrapping paper tubes. 

 

Please remember your child’s 

reading book needs to be brought in 

every day. 

Thank you! 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


